
Respect for all. Learners for life. 

Newsletter 12  4th December 2020  
Parentapp 

The Parent app provides up to date important 

informa�on. If you would like an invite to 

download the app please call the office on 

0151 228 4069   

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 

0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 

h-ps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 

@ListerInfants  (Main Twi-er Account)  

Contact Details  

In the interest of your child’s safety and well being we need:  

•  a named adult that can be contacted at all �mes  

•  at least 3 up to date telephone numbers 

•  a call if your child is absent from school  

If there is no contact a home visit will be carried out.  

You can apply for free school meals via this link  

h-ps://liverpool.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals/applica�on-form/  

Our Learning Mentor  

 Miss Clarke is available to talk privately about any 

concerns. Ring the office on 0151 228 4069 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

NSPCC ‘Speak Out Stay Safe’ Assembly 

Next week I will be delivering the ‘Speak Out, Stay Safe’ NSPCC Assembly to the children in year 1 and year 2. 

This assembly aims to ensure all children know they have the right to stay safe and informs them on how they 

need to let others know if they do not feel safe or have any worries or concerns. Teachers will complete follow 

up work with the children  in class. 

Teachers in nursery and recep�on classes will complete this work with the children in the classroom. 

LSSP Santa Dash 

On Friday 11th December the whole school will be taking part in LSSP Santa Dash. The chil-

dren will be given a Santa hat that they will bring home at the end of the day. They will be par�cipa�ng in their 

bubbles. 

Santa’s Gro%o 

We have managed to arrange a visit to Santa’s Gro-o for all children on Thursday 17th December. This visit is 

organised by the L6 Community Associa�on. We have managed to secure funding to pay for the event and eve-

ry child will receive a gi@ worth £5.00. Santa and his elves  will be arriving  at the school on his sleigh which will 

be lovely for the children to see before they each get the opportunity to visit him  in the gro-o. The inflatable 

gro-o will go on the school playground, there is a door to go in and another to exit  and a fog machine will be 

used to sani�se the gro-o a@er each bubble has visited Father Christmas. We hope this will bring a lot of hap-

piness and Christmas joy to the children as we near the end of 2020. 

 

 

OUT OF HOURS MESSAGING SERVICE 

 

To ensure the safety of our community we ask that if your 

child receives a posi�ve COVID-19 test result in the even-

ing or at the weekend please text the out of hours mes-

saging service for the school on 07871782263. A member 

of the school team will then contact you for further infor-

ma�on. Thank you 



Christmas Cards 

REMINDER: Children can bring Christmas cards in for their class up un�l Tuesday 8th December. The cards 

will then be given out on Friday 11th December. 

Christmas Dinner 

Christmas Dinner will take place on Thursday 10th December.  The menu is as follows; 

Turkey with Stuffing/Vegetarian Fillet 

Roast Potatoes 

Yorkshire Pudding 

Sliced carrots, broccoli, sprouts 

Pigs in Blankets 

Cranberry, Apple & Mint Sauce 

Christmas Novelty Cake 

Juice 

Christmas Cracker to take home 

Christmas Party 

Christmas party day will be on 18th December (last day of term). Children can come to school in their own 

clothes. Each bubble will have a disco and party games in the morning and this year the school will provide 

party food as part of the children’s lunch. Please note the finishing �mes for each bubble on the last day.  

Nursery—11.45am ,  Children en�tled to 30 hours 1pm 

Recep�on—12.45pm 

Year 1– 1.00pm 

Year 2-12.30pm 

Face Masks and coverings 

Liverpool has done amazingly well in reducing the transmission rate in our communi�es. Could I ask all par-

ents to con�nue to wear your masks and face coverings as you enter the school playground. Let’s con�nue 

to work together to keep our community safe. 

Crossing Patrol 

REMINDER: here will be no crossing patrol by St Cecilia Junior School over the next few weeks so please use 

the pedestrian crossing. Stay safe.  

Lunch Menu 

Next week is lunch menu week 2 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

Mrs Davies 



Happy Birthday 

Callum 1D 

James RM  

 

 

Tues 8th December—Last day for Christmas 

card collec�on 

Thursday 10th December-  Christmas Dinner 

Day 

Friday 11th December– Santa Dash  

Thurs December 17th—Santa’s Gro-o Visit 

Friday December 18th—Party Day , School 

closes for Christmas  

Tuesday January 5th—Return to School  

 

Stars of the Week 


